
 

 

Monday 29 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

You will no doubt have heard in the news that concern over a new variant of Coronavirus has led to the Government 

reintroducing some safety measures into schools to help prevent the spread of the virus. 
  
From tomorrow, Tuesday 30 November 2021, government guidance is that all students (unless medically exempt) 

will be expected to wear a face covering in communal areas of the school such as the corridors and canteen area.  I 

would be grateful if you could ensure that your child brings a suitable face covering (plain, without logo) to school 

each day. 
  
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you to keep testing your child regularly (twice a week) even if 

they are asymptomatic.  Test kits are available from reception.  If your child does develop any Covid type symptoms, 

please do not send them in to school until and unless they have tested negative for the virus. 
  
It is important that we keep one another safe and I would ask you to stress the importance of maintaining adequate 

social distancing and practising good hand hygiene, to your child, so that they can play their part in reducing risk of 

transmission at school. 

  
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr. P Dunne 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Parkham Street, Battersea, 
London SW11 3DQ 

tel: 0207 924 8310 fax: 0207 738 1867 
e: info@sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk 
w: www.sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk 

t: @SJBC_London 
Headteacher: Mr Paul Dunne MA 

“it is not enough for children to be loved,  
they must know that they are loved” 

 

#Believe And Achieve 
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